
 

St Paul’s CE Primary Christmas Fair 

Friday 6th December 2024 4.30-6.00pm 

 

St Paul’s CE Primary  

PTA Christmas Fair  

Friday 6th December 4.30-6.00pm 

 

We are starting our preparations for our PTA Christmas Fair. We 

are as always very grateful for all the support you give us, with what 

is always been a popular event! 

 

Each year we have non-uniform days and we ask for donations that 

will be used for the fair. These are the dates we have planned: 

 

Friday 15th November (non-uniform day) 

Chocolate donations 

 

Friday November 22nd November (non-uniform day) 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmassy things (things like wrapping paper, 

cards, decorations, etc.)  

Reception, Year 1 & 2 Toiletries. 

 

Friday November 29th November (non-uniform day) 

Bottles Donations. 

 

Christmas Fair Raffle 

Raffle tickets will be being sold in due course.  

 

If you have any donations that could be added to the raffle as 

prizes, the PTA would really appreciate them.  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

St Paul’s PTA   

St Paul's PTA Facebook Page 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsschoolstalybridgePTA

